
 

 

                                                                                                                                                   June 28, 2024 
 
To 
Listing Department 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
Exchange Plaza, C-1, Block-G 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E), 
Mumbai-400051 

 
Ref: Symbol: OSEINTRUST 

 
Subject: Trading Window Closure 
 
Dear Sir/Ma’am, 
 
Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 and our InvIT Documents, the trading window 
for dealing in the securities of the Oriental InfraTrust (“Trust”) will be closed from July 01, 2024 and will open 48 
hours after the announcement of financial results for the quarter ended on June 30, 2024 made to the public. 
 
You are requested to take the same on record. 
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours Faithfully, 
For OIT Infrastructure Management Limited 
(Investment Manager of Oriental InfraTrust) 
 
 
 
Gaurav Puri 
Compliance Officer 
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